Mary Weaver

From: Robert Farrell <rob.farrell@dof.virginia.gov> on behalf of Robert Farrell
Sent: Tuesday, April 26, 2022 4:19 PM

To: DOF-ALL EMPLOYEES

Subject: The Branch

Attachments: 2022-04-25 Branch.pdf

Good afternoon everyone,

I hope you all get a good soaking rain out of this storm. It will be nice to clear out the pollen clouds for a little

bit. Remember that tomorrow is Administrative Professionals Day. Please take a moment to thank the support staff
that make so much of what we do possible on a daily basis. They do so many things that we rely on but much of it goes
on behind the scenes. We can take for granted that these things seem to happen automagically. So take at least a
moment to say thank you. And don’t do anything to make their jobs harder, for one whole day.

Rob Farrell

State Forester

Virginia Department of Forestry
900 Natural Resources Drive, #800
Charlottesville, VA 22903

office (434) 220-9047

cell (757) 810-6943

fax (434) 220-9140
rob.farrell@dof.virginia.gov
www.dof.virginia.gov




